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INTERNATIONAL POLICE ASSOCIATION – INTERNATIONAL EXECUTIVE BOARD 
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in Consultative Status with the Organization of American States and UNESCO 

EMERGENCY AID APPEAL 
ARMENIA 2024 

IPA Section Armenia request for aid: 

Dear friends, 

I extend my sincere gratitude for affording me the opportunity to address the IPA family. As previously discussed, 
the current situation in Armenia demands our immediate attention. It is imperative that we call upon the IPA 
team to investigate the emergency situation arising from the aftermath of the war and the resulting blockade.  

As you may know, many families were affected, and numerous individuals were compelled to flee their homes, 
leaving behind their life’s earnings in a desperate effort to escape the threat of armed forces. Furthermore, many 
IPA members police officers have tragically lost their lives or sustained severe injuries. 

I kindly request that you disseminate this message to all our IPA members across the globe, enabling us to 
effectively raise awareness and support for this pressing issue.  

Should any additional information be required on this matter, we are prepared to furnish it promptly. Attached, 
you will find the completed application you provided.  

We deeply appreciate your swift response in aiding those who have endured significant hardship and loss. 

Thank you for your dedication to this noble cause. 

Warm regards, 

President IPA Armenian section 
Grigor Sargsyan  

TO ALL IPA SECTIONS 

Sion, 18 January 2024 
Jean Pierre ALLET  
Treasurer Social Affairs 
ts@ieb-ipa.org  

mailto:ts@ieb-ipa.org
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The IEB has decided to support Section IPA Armenia with: 

An EMERGENCY AID APPEAL, with an official IPA call for help for financial support, to be circulated 
to all IPA sections. 

Anyone wishing to provide assistance can send their donations to the Emergency Aid Account of Section 
Armenia: 

When transferring contributions to the designated bank account of the affected section, the donor 
section shall inform:

1. Disaster Coordinator Mike Israyelyan - armenia.ipa@yahoo.com

of the transfer by providing details of the amount donated, the transfer date and any specific 
instructions to which the contribution is subject, with a copy to:

2. Treasurer of Social Affairs – ts@ieb-ipa.org and the
3. International Administration Centre – iac@ieb-ipa.org

Thank you for your help for Section Armenia! 

SERVO PER AMIKECO 

Jean-Pierre (JP) ALLET 
Treasurer Social Affairs 

mailto:armenia.ipa@yahoo.com
mailto:ts@ieb-ipa.org
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